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POSITIVE COVID-19 INDIVIDUALS ON AMERICAN CONSTELLATION 
 

Skagway, Alaska, July 9, 2021 –The Dahl Memorial Clinic (DMC) has been informed that 
three individuals aboard the American Constellation tested positive for COVID-19. The 
American Constellation visited Skagway on July 5th. According to Public Health there is 
limited concern of community spread given the date of the test and arrival into 
Skagway.  Public Health is not recommending any additional safety precautions for 
Skagway at this time. 
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